
 

 
 
10 October 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Subject Crest Award 2022/2023 
 
The science department is offering your son/daughter an opportunity to be selected as a 
member of the Vyners STEM project which is known as the CREST award. This will run from 
3.00- 4.00pm Monday’s week B after school.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity which we will allocate on a first come, first serve basis. Being a 
member of CREST award will provide students with an advantageous position when applying to 
universities and 6th forms and participating students will be considered for a rewards trip at the 
end of the year.  
 
Please complete the consent form on this google form if you wish your child to participate, it 
also contains a paragraph that the student needs to complete.  
 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr G Abbas and Mrs Z Ehsan 

 
 

https://forms.gle/Uaw2f3V8cHr5LqUJA

